[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Caroline Morrey
Sent: 05 January 2016 13:16
To: Caroline Ford
Subject: Application No: 14/01835/REM - Proposed surgery - Community hall- Nursing residential Longford Park, Phase 2, Longford Park Road
Hi Caroline,
 
I have looked at the proposals.  Please see my comments below.
 
I am happy with the tree pit designs on Amd 04-01-16  Drg. No5205 Rev B.
 
I am happy with the proposed tree planting choices and also the size of trees to be planted.
 
On Amd 04-01-16 Landscape hard and soft plan 1 of 2 Drg no. 5205 Rev G, where there is the line of 5 Acer Platanoides Princeton Gold within the car parking area some bollards may be needed to stop cars driving into the trees.
 
Regards,
 
Caroline
 
 
 
 
Caroline Morrey
Arboricultural Officer
Environmental Services
Cherwell District and South Northamptonshire Council
01295 221804
Email: Caroline.morrey@cherwellandsouthnorthants.gov.uk
Please note I only work Monday, Tuesday and alternate Wednesdays
 

